Lickey Hills Primary School & Nursery





Wednesday 12th December

EYFS and KS1 Christmas Party

Dear Parents/Carers,

After another busy half term and lots of hard work on their Christmas performances, the children have earned an afternoon of fun, food and entertainment! We have organised a Christmas party for the children in EYFS, Years 1 and 2. The party will be held on the afternoon of Thursday 20th December. The children will take part in the following fun:

- The wonderful Magic Bob will provide entertainment with a magic show
- A disco, with party games and Christmas songs to dance to
- Party food with Christmas film

The children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper and accessories to school, so they can really enjoy the celebrations.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 towards the cost of the party. Our school method of payment is through Parent Mail via the website. Please note that although all contributions are voluntary, should we receive insufficient funds the event will not be able to go ahead. In genuine cases of hardship the school may be able to help.

Please fill out and return the slip below to your child's class teacher by Tuesday 18th December at the latest.

| | Thease fill out and terain the ship below to your china's class reacher by raceday to becomes at the land |
|---|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| | Many thanks |
| | The EYFS & KS1 Team |
| - | |
| | EYFS & KS1 Christmas Party |
| | |
| | Child's nameClass |
| | |
| | I have paid online (tick as appropriate) |
| | Signed |

Old Birmingham Road, Lickey, Birmingham B45 8EU • Telephone 0121 445 1992 • Fax 0121 445 5803 email office@lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk • www.lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk







